Memorandum

Date: April 18, 2016
To: Clerk of the Board

Cc: Renée Bahl, Assistant CEO

From:

The Community Services Department wishes to continue ltem A-4, Orcutt Community Park
Construction Contract, on the April 19, 2016 Administrative Agenda to May 10, 2016. We
are furtheJ1 reviewing the bid documents for consistency and should be ready for the meeting
on the 10™.

Thank you.
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